
   

 
 

PILOT PATTER 
 

Pilot Club of Chattanooga, TN              October 2014 
 

Dear Pilots, 

Fall is here!  With Fall comes several activities that are fun and hopefully you will be 

able to participate. We need you and we will enjoy being together as we work.  

Please make a special effort to attend our October meeting. Our Governor-Elect, Sherry 

Bath, will be with us and we need and want to have as many members and visitors 

present as possible. We will meet at the Walden Club. 

 Our November meeting will be at the new Morning Pointe on Shallowford Road. We 

also will have our bake auction at that meeting.  So, bring something to be auctioned 

and bring someone with you. We will have fun and we will enjoy seeing the Morning 

Pointe’s new facilities. 

 November is our Treats and Treasures Sale at The Towers.   Start getting things 

together for that. We will meet on Friday afternoon on the 7th, at 5 PM for the set up. 

Plan to arrive at 9 AM on Saturday to get the food and coffee going as our sale will be 

from 10 AM to 2 PM. 

 We will be selecting the menu for our Christmas luncheon at this meeting as well.  Be 

sure to mark your calendar for Saturday, December 6th, at 1 PM at the Cottage 

Treasures Tea Room, 170 Cleveland Street, Ringgold, Georgia. 

 See you at our October meeting at the Walden Club. 

Love,  

 Bertie Lou 

 



Schedule of Activities 
 

Oct. 28 6:00 PM Pilot Meeting, Walden Club. 

 

Nov. 7 5:00 PM Towers, setup for Treats & Treasures. 

 

Nov. 8 10 AM - 2:00 PM   Treats and Treasures, Towers. 

 

Nov.  9 - 15   International Care and Kindness Week. 

 

Nov. 25 6:00 PM Pilot Meeting, Morning Pointe, Shallowford Rd. 

 

Dec. 6 1:00 PM Christmas Luncheon, Cottage Treasures Tea Room, 

          Ringgold, GA. 

Apr.    17-19   2015  District Convention, Murfreesboro, TN. 

 

Jul.     8 - 12   2015  Pilot International Convention.  

     Orlando, Fl. 
 

The 2016 Convention is in Montreal, Canada. 

 

November  Birthday 
 

Luz Darr 

 

December Birthday 
 

Tina Nance 

 

 

THINKING OF YOU 
Maurice Parson, Co-Pilot of Charlynne. 

Charlynne Parson, recovering from recent minor surgery. 

Betty Chadwick. 

 Mary Jackson. 

 Melanie Parrish  -  recovering from knee replacement surgery 

      and dental surgey. 

 Venita Martin. 

 Mary Grace Starnes and Co Pilot Paul. 

 Others who don't attend meetings regularly and those with  

 health concerns. 



Peripatetic* Pilots 
 

Luz Darr is home following a visit to Columbia, South America. 

 

Nancy and Ed Carroll are continuing to cruise somewhere in the Pacific. 

 

Helena Ordonez has her mother and sister from Columbia, South America as guests.   

Also visiting was her son and family from Wyoming. 

A trip to Hilton Head was made by the family joined by Lisa and her toddler and 

infant sons. 

 

*  A favorite word of Betsy Denman. 

 

Fall Council 

 
Bertie Lou, Judy and Joyce attended Fall Council in Hohenwald on 

September 19-20.  Visits to the Elephant Sanctuary Education Center, 

Strand Art Gallery and the Lewis County Museum of Natural History  

were  part of the program. 

Presentations on Care Giving were educational. 

Bertie Lou, Judy and Joyce stayed in the home of Annette Peery - which  

was first used as the Lewis County Jail. 

 

 

FROM OUR LAST MEETING 
 

A report of Fall Council was given. 

The club voted to have the next pancake breakfast at First Luthern Church 

with Pilots doing the cooking and serving. 

Plans for Treats and Treasures and the Christmas Party were discussed. 

Announcement of the Governor Elect's visit in October was made. 

Brenda Logan, neighbor of Joyce Holland,  attended as a guest. 

Bertie Lou, led the group in entertaining games. 

 

Alzheimers Association 
 

The Club's $500.00 donation to the Association was made recently. 

 

Care and Kindness Week 
 

Pilot was instrumental in getting the second week in November designated  

International Care and Kindness Week.  

Clubs are encouraged to promote it.  November 9 - 15, 2014. 



From the Editor 
 

Since many of our Pilot members have internet service, the Patter is sent to them by 

email which means a savings to the club for paper and postage. 

If   you have some information for the Patter, please send it via email. 

Also, note the addition of the email address for the District.   

Call me at (423) 842-3670 or e-mail me at MTH1939@EPBFI.Com  

with information about Pilot items and also what you are doing. 

 

International web site 

www.pilotinternational.org  
 

District Web Site 

www.pilottndistrict.com 

 

 
 

PILOT INTERNATIONAL 
 

OUR CAUSES 
Pilot international and its club members have served varying needs  

of communities around the world. 
We do this by providing both hands-on and financial support  
for a diverse family of local, national and global initiatives. 

 

OUR VISION: 
Pilot International envisions a world where all are valued. 

 

OUR MISSION: 
Pilot International transforms communities by: developing youth, providing service and 

education, and uplifting families. 

http://www.pilotinternational.org/

